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Department of State officials met with senior officials from Australia’s
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade, India’s Ministry of External
Affairs, and Japan’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs on November 12, 2017 in
Manila to discuss their shared vision for increased prosperity and security
in a free and open Indo-Pacific region. The officials examined ways to
achieve common goals and address common challenges in the region, such as:
upholding the rules-based order in the Indo-Pacific, including freedom of
navigation and overflight, respect for international law, and the peaceful
resolution of disputes; increasing connectivity consistent with international
law and standards, based on prudent financing; coordinating on
counterterrorism and maritime security efforts in the Indo-Pacific; and
further cooperating to curtail the DPRK’s nuclear and missile programs and
unlawful acts. The quadrilateral partners committed to deepening cooperation,
which rests on a foundation of shared democratic values and principles, and
to continue discussions to further strengthen the rules-based order in the
Indo-Pacific region.
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